
 
 

Level 2 – Water Conservation Condition Declared 
 
In accordance with Governor Newsom’s March 28, 2022 Executive Order, the State approved emergency regulations on 
May 24, 2022 that require urban water suppliers to reduce water usage by 10 to 20 percent and prohibits the watering of 
non-functional turf at commercial, industrial and institutional sites.  Consistent with the State’s emergency regulations, 
Vista Irrigation District is implementing Level 2 of the Water Supply Response Program.   
 
Level 2 requires increased mandatory water use restrictions, such as limiting landscape irrigation to three assigned days 
and limiting watering times to 10 minutes per station.  See the list of mandatory water use restrictions below.  Commercial 
and agricultural customers are also being asked to implement all measures practicable to improve efficiency and conserve 
water.  Irrigation of non-function turf at commercial, industrial and institutional facilities is prohibited. 
 

 

 
• Limit landscape irrigation to three assigned days per week (see schedule on reverse side). 
• Limit landscape irrigation to no more than 10 minutes per water station per day.  Drip/micro-irrigation systems and 

stream rotor/rotating sprinklers are exempt from these time limits. 
• Residents, businesses and nurseries/commercial growers water before 8 a.m. and after 6 p.m. 
• No watering landscapes during or 48 hours after it rains. 
• No washing down of paved surfaces except for health and safety purposes. 
• Eliminate water waste resulting from inefficient landscape irrigation and run off. 
• Wash vehicles with a bucket or a hand-held hose with positive shut-off nozzle. 
• Repair all water leaks within 48 hours. 

 
Please note that the State’s emergency regulations also prohibit the irrigation of solely non-functional turf (e.g. solely ornamental 
and not used for recreational or civic/community purposes) at commercial, industrial and institutional sites. Watering these 
areas to protect the health of trees and other non-ornamental plantings, in compliance with the above water use 
restrictions, is permitted. 
 

 
Please be aware that non-compliance with mandatory water use restrictions may result in a 

violation being issued and a fee being added to your water bill. 
 

 
 
For more information about the Water Supply Response Program, please visit www.vidwater.org.  If you have any questions 
regarding the information contained in this notice, please call (760) 597-3160. 
 
  

https://www.vidwater.org/water-supply-response-program
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Vista, California 92081-8840 
(760) 597-3100  
www.vidwater.org 

 
MANDATORY WATER USE RESTRICTIONS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
– Effective June 18, 2022 – 

 
LANDSCAPE  WATERING  DAYS 

 
Homes with EVEN addresses  (i.e. 1234 Main Street) 

Monday, Wednesday & Saturday 
 
 

Homes with ODD addresses  (i.e. 1231 Main Street) 
Tuesday, Thursday & Sunday 

 
 

Apartments/Condominiums, Businesses and Public Agencies (i.e. county, cities, schools, etc.) 
Monday, Wednesday, & Friday 

 
 


